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MAYOR WELCOMES AMBULANCES IN LEPHALALE  
 
 
As part of government's effort to improve health services Lephalale  Local Municipality 
Mayor, Cllr Aaron Mokgetle, accompanied by Cllr Thabitha Modise and Joel Madibana 
officially welcomed 11 new ambulances at the Ellisras Hospital.  
 
The delegation led by Dr Lebogo, conducted a walkabout to inspect the fleet, which 
consists of planned patient transport, obstetrics and gynaecology which includes an 
incubator, and normal ambulances which will service community of Lephalale.  
 
The Mayor said that the municipality welcomes any contribution that will accelerate 
service to the community.  
 
“I am also glad that each crew will receive their own ambulance which will fast-track 
emergency response to the community, by saving lives and ensuring accountability 
and collective responsibility for any loss of equipment from the ambulances, and its 
maintenance.”  
 
The 11 ambulances forms part of the of the Department of Health’s procurement of 
566 new ambulances pledged to the people of Limpopo, marking a significant 
milestone in the 30 years since our democratic dawn, showcasing the department's 
steadfast commitment to enhancing healthcare services throughout the province. 
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